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Category : Power restoration time

Comments : Repsonses to the Dec. 19, 2017 Memo from Wesley Taylor

 

Undergounding of Electric Facilities questions 1 through 3:

 

1: The City of Naples Building Department has a policy which requires electrical service upgrades

to be installed with underground feeders to the utility (FPL) point of connection.

 

Additionally, the City of Naples is assisting neighborhoods that are interested in creating special

assessment districts to create funding for undergrounding their overhead electrical facilities.

 

2: The City of Naples Building Department has a policy which requires all electrical services for

new construction, both residential and commercial, to be installed with underground feeders to the

utility (FPL) point of connection.

 

3: The City of Naples Building Department has improved our method of communication with FPL

for service connects, reconnects and overhead line issues from Fax Messages to Direct E-mail or

Phone Contact with our FPL representatives for quicker response tim




